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August 20, 2022 MEETING MINUTES 
 

 

Due to Inland Empire Branch 38 hosting the 2022 NW Region Convention in Spokane, this 

meeting was cancelled.  All Shipmates were encouraged to come to the convention site and 

assist with the running of the convention. 

 
 

 

 

________________________________   _________________________________ 

Margret “Peg” Burke, Branch Secretary   Robert Bean, Branch President 

 

 

2022-2023 Branch Officers  Board of Directors  2022–2023 Branch Committee Chairs 
President       Robert Bean  Plus Branch Officers:  Americanism  Anna Martin 

Vice President       Michelle Davis Anna Martin (2018-2023) HW&R   Michelle Davis 

Sec/Treasurer:       Peg Burke  Rick Baldwin (2020-2025) Public Relations Peg Burke 

 (2021-2023)   Harold Young (2021-2026) Veterans Services Dave Lord 

Chaplain  Dennis McCully    Youth Activities James Grisham 

Master-at-Arms  James Robertson 
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